
TO:    Parents of 3 and 4 year old children: 

RSVP by Monday, April 15th 

  

 

OPEN HOUSE 

Ray Shepherd Elementary 

Friday, April 19th 

1:15 – 2:30 p.m.  
On Friday, April 19th from 1:15 to 2:30 pm Ray Shepherd 

Elementary will be holding open house activities for 3 and 4-year-old 

children in-catchment.  This fun event will provide interactive experiences 

for children and their parents to foster positive interactions and instill an 

excitement for learning.  We will have the award-winning children’s poet and 

author Robert Heidbreder here to read to the children!  Each child will 

receive a free book and resource package.  This will be a wonderful chance 

to meet staff and help children feel welcome at their neighbourhood school. 

 Please phone Ray Shepherd School 

604-531-1471 

to indicate attendance 

School catchment boundaries are available on-line at 
http://www.sd36.bc.ca/ and then click on "Find a School" 

or go directly to the School Locator at 
https://www.surreyschools.ca/K-

12Schools/LocateSchool/Pages/default.aspx 
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